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Message:
Thank you to the Special Committee on Congressional Redistricting for this opportunity to
comment about the current push for a new legislative redistricting process. I am COL-Ret Dr.
George Patrin. I live in NE San Antonio, Bexar County. I am an independent. Always have been,
for over 50 years. This means I have always voted for the best person for the position or office
under consideration. I have never voted along strict party lines, until now. I cannot in good
conscience vote for any Republican running today. The current Republican Party does not
represent any of my interests or values. None. Texas is already a severely gerrymandered State
and does not need it to be done again in a power grab to get even more Republicans in office. I
am not in favor of a new special redistricting plan unless it re-establishes equal voting
opportunities based on generalized voting populations. As it is, Republicans currently
representing me in the House and Senate do not represent me and do not respond to my calls or
emails to consider my concerns with their votes. If you are going to do anything with renewed
redistricting efforts, put the district's back to a configuration where all the people are
represented, equally. And tell all Senators, of all parties, that when elected, they are to
represent all their constituents, not just those who profess to be in their party. Thank you.




